
October 2011 President Report

I did not have a report ready for the July meeting; I have included this in the October 
report

June 11th and 12th , 2011 The SGL 57 High Knob project was finished, this project is 
approx. 1 mile long and 30 feet wide, it was planted with clover , tee foil, cover of oats 
and buckwheat. This is the second and final year for this site, it has been completed.

June to September approved 17 Green Sheets for outreach events.

June 20th, 2011 Attended Red Rock Chapter Meeting.

July 18th, 2011 Attended Red Rock Chapter meeting.

July 31st, 2011 Attended Leadership meeting in State College.

August 15th, 2011 Attended Red Rock Chapter meeting.

September discussed the post card using out position statement waiting for October 
meeting to finalize.

Through out the last few months have fielded a lot of questions about the Sunday 
Hunting issue. Each time sticking with the premise of the transfer of power from 
Legislative to the Commission.


